
Meeting of the MU Libraries Staff Association Board of November 11, 2010  

 

 

Present: Kris Anstine, Mary Aycock, Jack Batterson, Rachel Brekhus, Ruth Feldkamp, Ruthe 

Morse, P.T. Martin, Karla Geerlings, Delores Fisher 

 

Not Present: Adrienne Arden, Will McCrary, Sandy Schiefer 

 

Old Business 

Update on staff lounge (Rachel) 

Meeting with Cyndi Curnutte, interior designer took place 11/8 at 10:00 AM.  Present were Ellen Blair, Pat 

Jones, Adrienne Arden, Ruthe Morse, Karla Geerlings, Rachel Brekhus 

Cover for recycling bins for use during parties has been created and is stored behind the bins. 

We’re awaiting an estimate from Cyndi Curnutte, interior designer, on hot-water related work and 

cabinet-related work. 

 

Update on Missouri Book Challenge (Rachel) 

http://mobookchallenge.blogspot.com/ 

http://mulibrariesbookchallenge.blogspot.com 

Discussion 

 

Muse: may need to approach individuals.  Print run will depend on content.  Games theme?  Karla: 

games not to buy.  Library Haiku contest?? 

December party brainstorm: we want lots of small door prizes but not as many raffle prizes as before 

Rachel will look for the 10/$10 mugs at Gerbes; other small prizes for all comers; Rachel has gift 

wrappers as raffle prize for those who bring own plateware 

 

Send your additional door prize ideas in the $5-$15 range to Ruthe 

 

http://mobookchallenge.blogspot.com/
http://mulibrariesbookchallenge.blogspot.com/


Spotlight Awards: Karla's waiting  for her computer to connect to the color printer for October Spotlight 

awards 

 

Community Service opportunity (Karla): nursery plants turnips & church groups pulls turnips to donate 

to Food Bank; this happens Saturday - can MULSA announce? 

Yes, as part of announcement about food drive contest, that "sweat equity" will count toward 

department totals, sent out by Tammy (Karla will write up).  She should review rules of department 

contest for food drive (or better yet link to the rules if they’re posted in the Muse somewhere).  

 

Ruthe expects to hear soon about the adopted family. 

 

Respectfully submitted by Rachel Brekhus, November 11, 2010 

 


